
Nov. 21,2007

Mr. Kim Kaufman, Executive Director
Independent Regulatory Review commission
333 Market Street, 14th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101

Dear Mr. Kaufman,

I am writing to express my concern with the numbers on the caseload chart in the
proposed final draft of changes to Chapter 14. Of special concern are the numbers
proposed for caseloads for Learning Support, Like Skills Support, and Emotional Support
especially regarding the supplemental and full time caseloads. I would suggest lowering
the supplemental caseloads in these three categories by 5 each, and lowering the full time
categories by at least 3.

I appreciate how much work and effort has gone into these proposed changes and I
appreciate your attention to my concerns.

Thank You,
Sincerely,

I
Evelyn Gomez
230 W 8th St.
Waynesboro, PA 17268
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